
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

February 10, 1955 

Gulf Oil Corporation 
Drawer 1290 
FT. WORTH, TEXAS 

Attention: Mr. Don Walker 

Gentlemen: 

We attach copies of Order R-578 issued by the Coaunission 
in Case 807, and Order R-580 in Case 806, both of which 
were heard on January 13, 1955, upon your company's appli­
cation. 

Very truly yours, 

WBM:nr 

<V» 3. Macey 
Secretary-Director 


